
Welcome to Kindergarten! 

Dear Kindergarten Teachers and Staff, 

My name is [Parent's Name], and I am the parent of [Child's Name], who will be starting 

kindergarten this year. We are excited for this new adventure and look forward to being a part of 

the school community. 

A little about our family: [Brief introduction about family, interests, and any relevant details]. 

[Child's Name] is looking forward to meeting new friends and learning in a fun environment. We 

appreciate all the hard work you and your team put into making this a wonderful experience for 

our children. 

Thank you for guiding and nurturing our little ones. We can't wait to meet you all at the 

orientation! 

Sincerely, 

[Parent's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


